




Notice 
Superior Court of California, County of San Mateo 

 

Effective January 3, 2012 
all Clerk’s Offices will close at 3:30 P.M. 

 
 
The opening hours for the Clerk’s Offices will be as follows: 
• The Civil, Family Law, Juvenile, Probate, Records, and Small Claims Clerk’s 

Offices will open at 8:30 a.m.  
• The Criminal and Traffic Clerk’s Offices will open at 8:00 a.m. 

 
 
  

Drop boxes will be available at each court location to receive documents after 3:30 p.m. 
Documents dropped off between 3:30 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. will be deemed filed that day.  

 
 

These new hours are the result of unprecedented budget cuts and will continue indefinitely. With the recent reduction, this year’s budget for the 
judicial branch, as passed by the California Legislature, has been reduced by 30 percent and the San Mateo Superior Court workforce has been 
reduced by 24 percent. Please know that we remain committed to serving you to the best of our ability given our limited staffing and resources. 


